
Join Us To...

The Apiary Fellowship is a collective group of individuals from different areas of the Early 
Learning system (broadly defined) who come together to commit to creating thriving futures for 
all children across the country.   

Together, the Apiary Fellows practice big picture thinking, build capacity for systems leadership 
and cultural competency, and exchange ideas through open dialogue and engagement. In 
doing so, Fellows aim to challenge the status quo by imagining a more effective, transformed 
early learning system in which all children have equal opportunities to prosper. 

•	 Shape a shared vision for the future of 
early learning, co-designed with children, 
families, and communities  

•	 Build skills and capacity for system 
change and systems thinking, cultural 
competency and inclusivity, adaptive 
leadership, action learning and innovation 

•	 Work on collaborative projects to address 
key systemic challenges big and small 

•	 Convene for 2-3 days up to 4 times 
a year in locations on and across the 
country with early childhood practitioners, 
thinkers, and leaders. 

•	 Be part of an Impact Community 
dedicated to supporting innovation, 
project development, and promotion 
of system-level interventions to elevate 
children’s voices and early learning.      

The Apiary
Fellowship
Do you want to create a 
thriving future for children 
across Australia? If so, then 
the Apiary Fellowship is the 
place for you!

Scan the QR code to find out 
more or email us at

theapiary@thefrontproject.org.au

If this sounds like the 
right fit for you, please 
register your interest 
below via the QR code. 




